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Meet NEDC’s 2014 – 2015 Law Clerk 
 
	
Hello,	I’m	Becca	Fischer,	the	new	NEDC	law	clerk.		
	

	
	

	
I’m	originally	from	Billings,	Montana	but	I	went	to	undergrad	at	Willamette	University	in	
Salem	so	Oregon	is	my	second	home.		My	undergrad	degree	is	in	environmental	science	and	
after	college	I	worked	for	an	environmental	non‐profit	in	Montana	for	five	years.		During	
my	time	there,	I	focused	on	fighting	dirty	coal	mining	and	protecting	Montana’s	water	from	
fracking	for	oil	and	gas.		It’s	exciting	to	be	working	with	NEDC	and	continuing	to	protect	
water	from	unlawful	polluters.		If	you’re	on	campus,	please	stop	by	the	office	and	say	hello!	


